
I strongly support Bill H7382 would make housing a lot easier and cheaper for all URI students, housing 
on campus is slim and expensive. WE EXTREMELY need this housing, we struggle to find houses every 
year and with this bill, that would make it 3000x harder. Please consider.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Harry Cotter 
8452691381 
37 lincoln way narragansett RI 02882 
     
 


